
08 Nov 2013 - Second Asset Sales Update

Due to third party administrative delays in processing the necessary transfer documentation, the
USD 135mn proceeds from the sale of Yuksel’s stake in the Gebze-Izmir Motorway Project are
now expected to be received from existing project shareholders during the second week of
December 2013.
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